
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

With a hint of sunshine creeping in this week, we thought it would be a great time to 

formally announce that the Moor House School & College Summer Fair will be held on 

Saturday 15 June from 12pm to 3pm. 

 

This is always one of our favourite dates on the calendar and we love seeing staff, 

students, parents, extended family members and members of our local community 

come together for a fabulous, fun-filled day. Still, we can’t do it without your help. 

 

We are excited to share with you that all profits from the summer fete will be dedicated 

to enriching our facilities for students. We’re thrilled to announce our plans for the 

creation of a sixth-form common room and study area, set to become the hub of 

college student life, which will also house the ever-popular JT’s coffee shop. 

 

These changes will also pave the way for the development of a brand-new media suite, 

to be used by both school and college students, and the creation of a dedicated 

functional life skills learning room. 

 

Please find below many ways in which you can contribute to this wonderful event. Look 

out for the handy calendar in the upcoming Moor House Magazine.  

 

13 May – Mufti Day 

Students may wear non-uniform in exchange for the donation of a bottle - wine, beer, 

spirits, non-alcoholic drinks or soft drinks welcome. 

Please ensure these items are handed into reception as soon as your child arrives at 

school 

 

17 May - Raffle tickets 

Five books of Grand Raffle tickets will be sent home. The draw will take place during the 

Fete and further raffle tickets are available on request. Please return ticket stubs, cash 

and any unsold tickets so we may sell them on the day of the fete, no later than 12 June 

 

20 May - donations of bars, boxes, jars and tins of sweets and chocolate 

Please ensure all items have wrappers or are in their original sealed container 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
3 June - donations of books and good quality second-hand items, for example: 

• Games & toys, including clean soft toys 

• Working household items 

• DVD’s & computer games 

• Jewellery 

• Gadgets 

 

10 June - donations of plants 

 

14 June - donations of cakes – homemade or bought. 

Please remember we are a nut-free school  

 

Raffle & Auction prizes 

As part of the entertainment we will hold a Grand Raffle and we are seeking high-value, 

sought-after items or event tickets. Could you or one of your contacts offer a big-ticket 

prize? All donations will be acknowledged in the programme, on our website and our 

social media pages unless otherwise specified. Donations for Moor House events in 

previous years have included: 

• Signed sports memorabilia 

• Ascot tickets 

• Theatre tickets 

• Concert tickets 

• Champagne sailing trip 

• Flights to New York 

 

Stall Hire 

We have a number of pitches available for external stall holders so get in touch if you 

would like to sell your products or promote your business. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries, would like to discuss any of 

the options listed, or would like to arrange a suitable time for the delivery of your 

donated goods. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued help and support. We look forward to seeing 

you on the day. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Tia Melbourne  

Fundraising Manager 

fundraising@moorhouseschool.co.uk  01883 818152 
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